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• REPORT OF THE LEGISLATIVE SERVICE CO'HMITTEE 

June 9, 1976 

The Legislative Service Committee received salary 

recommendations for employees of the Lecislative Service Bureau, 

·the Legislative Fiscal_Bureau, and the Office of the Citizens' 

Aid e f rom the d i r e c t o r s o f the t h r e· e a g c n c i e s . It was d e t: e r min c d 

that the Committee will hold an additional meeting prior to the 

July meeting of the Legislative Council in order to finalize its 

recommendations to the Legislative Council. 

'!'he Legislative Service Committee recommends that Jay 

Honeycutt and Michael Goedert both be employed by the Legislative 

Service Bureau in Attorney I positions to fill the vacancies 

created by the resignations of Robert Egge and Mark Soldat. 

It is recommended that Serge Garrison be given the 

authority to enter into a lease-purchase agreement with Xerox 

Corporation for the ownership of a Xerox 7000 machi~e at an 

~ annual price approximately equal to the annual rental cost, ~o1hich 

\\fould pay for the machine over a five-year period and would pro­

vide a seven-year· guarantee. 

Summaries of travel for the last fiscal year and- pro­

posed travel for the next fiscal year were presented by the three 

directors. The Legislative Service Committee took no action on 

the travel policy. 

The. Committee recommends that the budget allocations 

for the Legislative Service Bureau and the Legislative Fiscal 

Bureau for the next fiscal year be appro~ed as submitted by the 

directors p~nding approval of any salary increases and any future 

review by the Committee. 

r-espectfully submitted, 

MINNETTE F. DODERER, Chairperson 


